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23rd March 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
We have made the decision not to have live audiences for our Spring Concerts on 31st March 
and 1st April.  With an increase in the school community testing positive for COVID-19 we do 
not feel that we should put the entire population of children and staff with so many 
parent/carers in the hall at one time. We have enjoyed having families join us one class at a 
time for recent family assemblies and will continue with these next term.  
 
In place of the concerts, we will be putting together video presentations of the class 
performances. These will be uploaded onto the school website and you will be advised by 
parentmail when these will be available to view.  
 
If we do not hold permission for your child to be videoed we will be contacting you via 
parentmail shortly. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
H Comfort 
Executive Headteacher 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


